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Don’t want to wait
for the mail?

View the current issue 
of the Lakes on Eldridge 
Community Newsletter 

on the 1st day of 
each month at 

www.PEELinc.com

	 Our modern world is increasing in 
crimes against people and property, 
and the Houston area is no exception.  
Residents of Lakes on Eldridge are 
blessed by living in a relatively crime-free 
environment because most of the people 
here are pretty special.  What do I mean 
by “special”?  Certainly it takes a higher 
than average income to afford a home in 
Lakes on Eldridge, but many other factors 
contribute to our quality of life here.  The 
level of education, the diverse cultures 
and backgrounds of our families, and our 
mutual respect for the rights of others 
all play an important part in making us 
special.  That doesn’t mean that we’re 
better than anybody else, but it does mean 
that we have a responsibility to show that 
we can live together without resorting to 
violence or criminal behavior.
	 Kids, your parents have made, and are 
making, a significant financial sacrifice in 
order to provide a quality home for you in 
LOE.  You, too, have a responsibility to 
contribute to making and keeping Lakes 
on Eldridge “special”.  That includes, for 
example, not throwing trash on the streets 
or in the lakes and especially by helping 
to discourage crime and vandalism by any 
of your peers.
	 On a recent evening, someone pulled 
flowers out of our landscaping and threw 
the plants, dirt and all, onto a resident’s 
front porch.  Other plants were scattered 
in the street.  The community will have 
to spend a lot of money to have the 

Crime Awareness
Parents: Please give or read this article to your kids.

plants replaced.  Why would anyone do 
something like that?   It doesn’t matter 
if you are angry with your parents, your 
teachers, or if you had a fight with your 
girlfriend.  Why would you deliberately 
damage and destroy part of your own 
community?  Think about it; it makes no 
sense.   If you get caught, you could be 
charged with criminal mischief, or worse, 
and you may get a police record that will 
follow you for a long time.  It’s not worth 
it.
	 If you know anyone who thinks it’s 
fun to destroy property, you can do them 
a favor by telling your parents or calling 
AMI (our management company) at 713-
932-1122.   Maybe they can be stopped 
before they do something really serious 
and get in big trouble.  Be a good friend 
and neighbor to all the folks in Lakes on 
Eldridge and everyone will benefit by 
having a nicer place to live!

LOE landscaping was vandalized as 
well as a resident's home.

Happy

Vale
ntine's Day!
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LOE Board Of Directors
	

IMPORTANT NUMBERS

To contact a member of the Board of Directors, call Alex Taylor 
with AMI at 713-932-1122.  Leave the number where you can 
be reached.  Mr. Taylor will then forward your message to one 
of the following board members:
Nikki Favero.............................................................President
Bronson Clay....................................................Vice President
Lindsay Buchanan.....................................................Secretary
Bob Adams................................................................Treasurer
Deborah Dunaway.................................................... At Large

AMI...............................................................................713-932-1122 
Gate Attendant..............................................................713-937-8825
Sheriff - (non-emergency).............................................713-221-6000 
Cy-Fair Fire Department - (emergency).......................281-466-6161 
                                              (non-emergency).............281-550-6663 
Poison Control.......................................................... 1-800-764-7661
Texas DPS.....................................................................713-681-1761
Waste Management.......................................................713-695-4055 
                   (trash collection Mondays & Thursdays)
Aqua Source................................................................. 713-983-3602    
       (Service or emergencies 24hrs)..............................713-983-3604 
Harris County Tax Office..............................................713-224-1919 
Reliant Energy............................................................. 713-207-7777 
        (give pole # of street which is out)                
Entex (gas).................................................................... 713-659-2111                  
Time Warner Cable.......................................................713-462-9000
Houston Chronicle........................................................713-220-7211
Metro Transit Info.........................................................713-635-4000
Kirk Elementary........................................................... 713-849-8250
Truitt Middle School.....................................................281-856-1100
Cy-Falls High School....................................................281-856-1000
Cy-Ridge High School..................................................281-807-8000
Newsletter Publisher
    Peel, Inc....................... advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

Airport Noise
	 LOE is now in the flight pattern for both Intercontinental 
and Hobby Airports, which means air traffic has significantly 
increased.  If you are concerned over the noise make a call to 
one or all of the numbers below.  It is the number of calls and the 
people taking time to make them that make the most effective 
appeal for change for this situation.
	 •	 Houston Airport Noise Complaints Hotline: 281 233-3900 
	 •	 Air Traffic Approach Number: 281 230-8441 
	 •	 FAA Hotline: 1-800-255-1111
For Information Only. 

Visit the Association Website:
www.lakesoneldridge.net

	 Grief is being shared in LOE over the tragic death of Romeo, 
Juliet’s mate in Pelican Pointe.  The two swans have provided us 
with beautiful cygnets year after year.  Elizabeth Braun, a former 
LOE resident purchased Romeo from a well-respected breeder in 
Tennessee in 1999.  He was air crated to Houston and placed on 
Pelican Pointe where he was introduced to a 1999 hatchling named 
Juliet.  The pair have led a peaceful life raising their cygnets each 
spring.   On Monday morning, January 15, a Waste Management 
recycle truck doing a U-turn ran over Romeo.  He will be missed by 
all of us in LOE and especially by his handler, Lee Mueller, and, of 
course, by his mate, Juliet.

ROMEO AND JULIET

Romeo & Juliet with their cygnets last spring.

Advertising Information 
Please support the businesses that advertise in the Lakes on 
Eldridge Newsletter. Their advertising dollars make it possible 
for all Lakes on Eldridge residents to receive the monthly 
newsletter at no charge. No homeowners association funds are 
used to produce or mail the newsletters. If you would like to 
support the newsletter by advertising, please contact Peel, Inc. 
Sales Office at 512-989-8905; advertising@PEELinc.com. The 
advertising deadline is the 10th of each month for the following 
month's newsletter.
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L AKES

14340 MEMORIAL DRIVE
HOUSTON, TX 77079

Ann Knoche
Helping Families Create Memories in
The Lakes on Eldridge Communities
For Over Nine Years.

281.582.3911
annpk@heritagetexas.com

t

“Committed to being the best I can be everyday”

FEBRUARY EVENTS
The Houston Livestock Show 
& Rodeo Parade 
February 2, 2007 to March 1, 2007
The world’s largest rodeo fills Reliant Park 

with dazzling competitions, award-winning barbecue and 
concerts by music superstars. Thousands of trail riders 
come from all over the country to kick off the annual 
tribute to Texas traditions. The downtown parade 
includes marching bands and imaginative floats.
For more information: Telephone: (832) 667-1000 
www.rodeohouston.com

The River Oaks Garden Club’s 
Azalea Trail  • February 28, 2007

It’s just not spring until the azaleas are in bloom.For more 
information: Telephone: (713) 523-2483 
www.riveroaksgardenclub.org
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	 The LOE Dolphins Swim Team is gearing 
up for another exciting swim season, and 
it’s time to get ready!  The team will hold 
registration at the Lakes on Eldridge Beach 
Club on the following dates:
•	 Sunday, March 25 from 4-6 PM   – 

Registration for Returning Swimmers 
Only

•	 Wednesday, March 28 from 6-8 PM 
– Registration for New & Returning 
Swimmers

•	 Sunday, April 1 from 4-6 PM – Registration 
for New & Returning Swimmers

	 For new swimmers, no previous swim 
team experience is necessary.   Swimmers 
from age 4 to 18 are welcome to join – the 
only requirement is that the swimmer can 
swim from one end of the pool to the other 
(25 yards) without assistance (brief stops at 

the wall or on the lane ropes along the way 
are ok). 
	 We are especially pleased to announce that 
we have a new coach, Kyle Horne, this year.  
Kyle has an impressive resume including 
coaching both summer league teams and all-
star teams.  He is currently the Head Coach 
for the Cy-Ridge High School swim team.  
Everyone will have a chance to meet Kyle 
at registration.
	 Beginning in February, as we get closer to 
the registration dates, we will post up to the 
minute information on the LOE Dolphins 
web site, www.loedolphins.org.   

Mark Your Calendars 
Lakes on Eldridge Dolphins Swim Team

Registration is Coming Soon!
PLEASE NOTE

	 Landscapers and housekeepers should 
not have a remote to the community.  
Their names should be on file with the 
gate attendants and they should enter via 
the front entrance gate only.  Please help 
control the access to our community by 
following these rules. 

Article Submissions
If you would like to submit an article or 
any information for the Lakes On Eldridge 
Newsletter, you may do so by sending the 
information to dsd1951@mac.com. This 
information should include your name.  
All information should be received no 
later than the 12th  of the month and is 
subject to editorial approval as well as 
space limitations.

When we say “Nobody Outcleans The Maids”® we mean it. When you hire us, we’ll assign you
a team that’s bonded, insured, uniformed, fully trained, supplied with state-of-the-art equipment
and ready to give you a healthier, more thorough clean than you’ve ever experienced before. 

Some things we’ll always do. Our 22-Step Healthy Touch® Deep Cleaning System

Kitchen
• Clean sink 
• Clean appliance exteriors
• Clean inside microwave
• Clean range top
• Damp wipe cabinet doors
• Clean counters
• Hand wash floor
• Load dishwasher

Bathrooms
• Clean sinks, counters; change towels
• Clean, disinfect toilets, tubs, showers
• Hand wash, disinfect floors

All Rooms
• Pick up and straighten
• Dust sills, ledges, wall hangings
• Remove cobwebs
• Dust/vacuum furniture
• Vacuum floors, carpets
• Vacuum stairs
• Vacuum under beds
• Change linens, make beds
• Empty trash

Windows
• Clean entry window & one 

set of patio door windows
• Clean window over kitchen sink

When was the last time 
someone got down on hands

and knees and cleaned your
bathroom floors?

100% Satisfaction Guarantee
Call us within 24 hours after your
clean. If we didn't clean something
to your satisfaction, we will reclean
it – free of charge.

Call today for a FREE, no obligation
estimate right over the phone.

832-593-7500
www.maids.com
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“Providing a Lifestyle, not just an address...”

KAY HORSCH

281-679-0101
kay@kayhorsch.com

ROYAL OAKS

Fine Properties
11689 Westheimer, Suite C

Houston, TX 77077
RoyalOaksFineProperties.com

Lakes on Eldridge
Resident & Realtor

(And your neighborhood watch dog)

NOTICE TO ALL
2006 HOME BUYERS:

Remember to fi le your Homestead Exemption prior to 
April 30 so you will receive those valuable deductions 
you deserve as a home owner.  Should you need a form, 
please email me or call me and I’ll be happy to send 
you one.

Have a Wonderful Valentine’s Day!
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COW PLOP FESTIVAL AT CYPRESS RIDGE HIGH SCHOOL
CLASS OF 2007 AND RAMS AFTER PROM 2007

COME SUPPORT THE CLASS OF 2007.  THERE WILL BE FOOD AND GAMES PROVIDED BY VARIOUS BOOSTER/
ORGANIZATIONS CLUBS AND CRAFT VENDORS. PLEASE PLAN TO COME AND ENJOY A FUN FILLED DAY!
 
PURCHASE A COW PLOP CERTIFICATE.  This is will give you a chance to win $1,000 if the cow plops on your plot of land. 
Surrounding squares will win $100. The SENIOR that sells the grand Prize of $1,000 will win $100 and the SENIOR that sells the 
surrounding squares will win $25.  You can choose to put CY-RIDGE instead of a Senior name and the incentive money will go back 
to the school.

WHEN:  SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 2007, NOON TO 6:00 PM
		  (RAIN DATE MARCH 3rd, 2007)

LOCATION:  FFA BARN NEXT TO CYPRESS RIDGE HIGH SCHOOL
                       7900 N ELDRIDGE PARKWAY

CERTIFICATE $10 EACH
FIELD WILL BE PLOTTED FOR 800 SQUARES

GRAND PRIZE - $1,000 GIFT CARD
SECOND PLACE PRIZE - FOUR WINNERS - $100 GIFT CARD EACH TWO PLOPS ARE PLANNED. PLANTS WILL BE 

RANDOMLY ASSIGNED.

NAME___________________________________________________________________________________________________
ADDRESS_ ______________________________________________________________________________________________
PHONE#_________________________________________________________________________________________________
E-MAIL ADDRESS________________________________________________________________________________________
SENIOR STUDENT NAME OR CY-RIDGE____________________________________________________________________  
$10.00 x ____ COW PLOP CERTIFICATES =_$_________

RETURN THIS FORM WITH PAYMENT - CHECKS MADE OUT TO “RAP 2007”, MAIL TO: CY-RIDGE HIGH SCHOOL, 
ATT: RAP 2007 7900 N ELDRIDGE, HOUSTON TX 77041.  PARTICIPANTS DO NOT NEED TO BE PRESENT TO WIN.  WE 
WILL CONTACT THE WINNER BY PHONE OR E-MAIL, ANY QUESTIONS CONTACT 
RICKI LANGE RLANGE4463@HOTMAIL.COM OR 
ROSA CLAY ROSACLAY@SCBGLOBAL.NET 
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Bible Study at

Lakes On Eldridge
 	 “Becoming a Woman of Grace” Bible study at the Lakes 
On Eldridge Beach Club meets every Tuesday morning from 
9:15 to 11:30 A.M. This is a non-denominational group. All 
are welcome to come and make new friends, study God’s 
Word, and pray for one another. Our subject this session is 
“Becoming a Woman of Grace” by Cynthia Heald, a dedicated 
and knowledgeable Bible teacher. The subject of grace is often 
misunderstood. This study clarifies the meaning of grace, God’s 
grace to His children, and the grace His children can attain to 
glorify Him.
 	 Please join us for this enlightening study and share the 
opportunity to find the love, joy, and peace that understanding 
God’s Word brings. Study guides are available on site. There 
is no need to register, just come and enjoy the morning. Lakes 
On Eldridge is located on North Eldridge Parkway between 
West Little York and Clay Roads across from Twin Lakes. Once 
you enter through the gate, turn left at the stop sign, then at the 
next stop sign, turn right. The clubhouse is on the right nestled 
between the lakes. We look forward to seeing you there any 
Tuesday morning.

	 Stitch & Chat meets at the clubhouse every Thursday morning at 
10 a.m. to 12 p.m. for coffee, needlework & comradeship.  Please 
feel free to join us on Thursdays.   For more information contact 
Catherine Spellings at 713-896-1652 (home) or 713-628-7083 
(cell) or CTSpellings@aol.com or Tina Wang at (713)-574-1654 or 
Yangingwang20022003@yahoo.com

Stitch & Chat

 • Challenging academics in a nurturing environment
 • Character education through peacemaking skills
 • Hands-on environmental education in an award-

winning Outdoor Classroom

Celebrating 30 Years of Excellence
The Branch School

Where Children Love Learning
Three years - 5 th grade

1424 Sherwood Forest
Houston, Texas 77043
713-465-0288
Applications accepted year-round
Call for a tour and information.

2006 Teacher of the Year Award  -  Houston West 
Chamber of Commerce

2005 Lucie Wray Todd Environmental Education Award 
- Houston Audubon Society

www.TheBranchSchool.org

Public Open House   
Tuesday, February 20th 9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.

Accredited by Southern Association of Colleges and Schools

CertaPro Painters
Full Service Residential Painting Company

Interior & Exterior 
Cabinet Painting • Faux Finishing
Door Refi nishing & much more!

Save Money on your energy bill
with the new Radiant Barrier paint!

www.certapro.com

FREE ESTIMATES

281-758-0157
enelson@certapro.com

2 Year Warranty
Fully Insured

No Deposit RequiredFREE
Color

Consult
ation

®
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SUGGESTION BOX

Have you ever wanted to make a suggestion to the LOE Board 
of Directors but don’t know how to go about it?   Well, they 
have now made it very easy and convenient for you.  The Board 
has placed a SUGGESTION BOX in the Member Section 
of the LOE website, www.lakesoneldridge.   Please type in 
any suggestions for the Board to review and discuss.  This 
Suggestion Box goes directly to the Board members and after 
such discussion; one of the members will be in contact with 
you. Please note that you may be called upon to be a part of the 
solution to the suggestion you make.

Cy-Fair Area
Y-ME Breast Cancer 

Support Group
	 Are you a Breast Cancer Survivor?   Please join 
us for the Cy-fair Area Y-Me Breast Cancer Support 
Group.  We meet the second Thursday of each month 
@ Kindred Hospital Houston Northwest from 6 p.m. 
– 7 p.m.  For more information please contact Tere 
Kelly@ 281-517-1008.

CHRYSALIS ANNOUNCES 
NEW FACILITY/OPEN HOUSE

	 Chrysalis: A Grace Place for Children, a ministry of Messiah 
Lutheran Church, announces the opening of a new Learning Center.  
The Chrysalis program includes Chrysalis, A Christian Preschool and 
Chrysalis After School Enrichment.  2007 is a time of new beginnings 
at Chrysalis as the new Learning Center is opened.  The bright, new 
Learning Center contains well-equipped classrooms and administrative 
space.  In addition, much of the previously used Chrysalis space has 
been freshened and updated. 
	 Chrysalis offers a Christian preschool with a unique variety of 
options for the convenience of families and working parents for ages 
infant through PreKindergarten.  (Infant space is limited.)
	 The Chrysalis After School Enrichment program offers homework 
assistance, games, and activities for elementary-aged children from 
2:15-6 PM.  New enrichment programs are being planned.
	 Alison Harley is the director of Chrysalis: A Grace Place for Children.  
She has twenty years of experience in childcare administration, and 
welcomes you to stop by and visit the new facility at 11522 Telge 
Road, across the street from Lamkin Elementary, one-half mile north 
of Highway 290, 281-807-0764.
	 Chrysalis:  A Grace Place for Children, is a ministry of Messiah 
Lutheran Church.  All people are welcome at Messiah, www.messiahlc.
org.

Academically Prepared with a Biblical Worldview

Fully Accredited K-12 / College Preparatory
Educational Excellence since 1978

High School Dual-Credit and AP Courses
Huff Learning Center (NILD) 

Comprehensive Technology Program
Award Winning Sports and Fine Arts

Extracurricular Opportunities • Active Parent Involvement

Important Enrollment Dates for 2007-2008

PROSPECTIVE FAMILY NIGHT OPEN HOUSE
Tuesday, February 6, 2007  7:00-8:30 p.m.

KINDERGARTEN ROUND UP OPEN HOUSE
Tuesday, February 20, 2007  7:00-8:30 p.m.

For more information www.CypressChristian.org 
11123 Cypress North Houston Road • Houston, Texas  77065

(near the corner of Jones & Cypress N Houston-north of 1960)

281.469.7745

• Interior & Exterior Paint
• HARDIPLANK Installation

HOUSTON
Painting and Remodeling

Quality Painting
of

Fencing, Decks, Patios, Sheds, 
Garages, Custom Molding, 

Electrical, Plumbing, Lighting, 
Door Refi nishing, Additions, 

Sheetrock Repair, Power Washing
Flooring: Ceramic, Wood, Vinyl

References Available • Fully Insured

FREE ESTIMATES
Call Today

OFFICE: 281-444-2216
CELL: 713-819-1358
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Because every move matters!

Danielle Gebara
Direct: 832-788-6002
Off : 281-664-8300 Ext. 3153
dgebara@houston.rr.com

The Brick
 About ten years ago, a young and very successful executive named Josh was traveling down a Chicago neighborhood 

street. He was going a bit too fast in his sleek, black, 12 cylinder Jaguar XKE, which was only two months old.

He was watching for kids darting out from between parked cars and slowed down when he thought he saw something. 
As his car passed, no child darted out, but a brick sailed out and - WHUMP! - it smashed Into the Jag’s shiny black 
side door! SCREECH!!!! Brakes slammed! Gears ground into reverse, and tires madly spun the Jaguar back to the 

spot from where the brick had been thrown. Josh jumped out of the car, grabbed the kid and pushed him up against a 
parked car. He shouted at the kid, “What was that all about and who are you? Just what are you doing?!” Building up 

a head of steam, he went on. “That brick you threw is going to cost you a lot of money. Why did you throw it?”

“Please, sir, please. . . I’m sorry! I didn’t know what else to do!” Pleaded the youngster. “I threw the brick because no 
one else would stop!” Tears were dripping down the boy’s chin as he pointed around the parked car. “It’s my brother, 
sir,” he said. “He rolled off the curb and fell out of his wheelchair and I can’t lift him up.” Sobbing, the boy asked the 

executive, “Would you please help me get him back into his wheelchair? He’s hurt and he’s too heavy for me.”

Moved beyond words, the young executive tried desperately to swallow the rapidly swelling lump in his throat. 
Straining, he lifted the young man back into the wheelchair and took out his handkerchief and wiped the scrapes and 
cuts, checking to see that everything was going to be OK. He then watched the younger brother push him down the 

sidewalk toward their home.

It was a long walk back to the sleek, black, shining, 12 cylinder Jaguar XKE -a long and slow walk. Josh never did fix 
the side door of his Jaguar. He kept the dent to remind him not to go through life so fast that someone has to throw 
a brick at him to get his attention. . . Some bricks are softer than others. Feel for the bricks of life coming at to you. 

For all the negative things we have to say to ourselves, Life has positive answers. 
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Questions about Christianity?  

ALPHA!
	 Do you have unanswered questions about the Christian faith?      
Have you been looking for an opportunity to search a bit deeper? 
Perhaps you’d like to brush up on the basics of Christianity?   
	 If you have answered yes to any of the above, have we got a 
program for you!   Alpha is a 12 week course designed to explore 
the Christian faith in a non-threatening atmosphere.    There is no 
charge for registration.  Alpha is supported by all the main Christian 
denominations, including the Evangelical Lutheran Church in 
American (ELCA).  The evening starts with dinner, moves to an 
engaging video, and ends with a group discussion.   Ideas are shared 
in a non-judgmental environment.   More than four million people 
all over the world have completed the Alpha course in the last 10 
years, and now it’s coming to Messiah Lutheran!  The course begins 
Thursday, March 1, at 6 PM and continues for 12 consecutive 
Thursday evenings.
	 If you are interested in attending Alpha, please contact the church.  
Messiah Lutheran Church is a grace place, a congregation of the 
Evangelical Lutheran Church in America (ELCA).  Messiah is located 
at 11522 Telge Road, ½ mile north of Highway 290.  Regular worship 
times are at 8 and 10:30 AM on Sundays. The Education Hour is 
9:15-10:15 AM on Sundays.  For more information, 281-890-3013 
or www.messiahlc.org .  All people are welcome at Messiah.

   

	 February is the official month to 
celebrate the gift of “love,” and many 
people will celebrate that gift in their 
life with those they hold dear.  The 
students, administration, and faculty 
of Cypress Christian School challenge 
you to express God’s love to those less 
fortunate than yourselves this month.   
	 There are many ways to show others that 
they are loved.  For example, get involved in a community project 
like Habitat for Humanity, serve at your local food bank/mission, 
write a letter to someone who needs encouragement or bring food 
and flowers to an elderly person who might be lonely and missing 
family members.  No matter what you do, your actions will be greatly 
appreciated and will serve as an encouragement to that person or 
group.
	 The mission of Cypress Christian School - “to produce students 
from Christian families who are academically prepared with a biblical 
worldview to take their place in the world as servants of Jesus Christ” 
- includes the goal of teaching students to serve.  In recent months, 
students have helped build a house, collected food and supplies for 
a local food bank, visited and entertained residents in an assisted 
living facility, collected gifts for children whose parents are in prison, 
served at a home for incarcerated youth, and more.  
	 As we strive to serve others in our community, we hope you, too, 
will join the effort to make those less fortunate feel loved through 
acts of kindness – small or large. To partner with our school in a 
service project or suggest a service project for our students, please 
contact Todd Clark, Chaplain, at 281-469-8829 or todd.clark@
CypressChristian.org.

Classified Ads
Business Classifieds are $45.00. Please contact Peel, Inc. Sales  
at 888-687-6444 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors 
and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. Peel, Inc. 
is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by others. 
The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content with this 
publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising content are 
solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content should be taken 
up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or failure 
to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, except 
as limited to liabilities stated above.

Service with Love

 slooP motsuC•
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	 On behalf of the Board of Directors and the Administration, we invite 
you to attend one or more of the enrollment events listed below to learn 
more about the benefits of a Christian education.  If you are not able 
to attend or would like to schedule a tour outside of the enrollment 
events listed below, please feel free to contact the Admissions Director, 
Vicki Moore, at 281-469-7745 or Vicki.Moore@CypressChristian.org.  
Also, please visit the school web site at www.CypressChristian.org.  

Cypress Christian School Enrollment Events
K-12 Prospective Family Night Open House –

Tuesday, February 6, 7:00 – 8:30 p.m.
Prospective families are invited to attend a general assembly at 7:00 
p.m. and then tour the campus.  School and application information will 
be available.  In addition, families may visit with CCS Administrators, 
the Athletic Director, Fine Arts Faculty, Academic and College Advisor, 
Curriculum and Learning Center Directors.  Mark your calendars for 
this important evening, and invite your friends, neighbors and relatives 
who might be interested in Christian Education at CCS.

New Applications Accepted –
Tuesday, February 6

This is the first day that new families may submit their child’s 
application for enrollment.  Application forms may be obtained from 
the Admissions Office or downloaded from the school web site at 
www.CypressChristian.org.

Cypress Christian School Enrollment Events
Kindergarten Round-Up- 

Tuesday, February 20, 7:00 – 8:30 p.m.
Join us for an overview of the Kindergarten Program at Cypress 
Christian.  Moms and dads will meet teachers, hear from guest speakers 
and enjoy snacks and fellowship with other parents.  Visiting children 
will enjoy hearing a story from the Kindergarten teachers and coloring 
a masterpiece for their parents, and they will be delighted by a puppet 
show performed by CCS drama students.   For more information 
or to register for free childcare (ages 2-5), contact the Admissions 
Director.  

K-12 Prospective Parent Open House –
Tuesday, March 6, 9:00 – 11:00 a.m.

Prospective parents may visit classes and gather information.  A map 
and list of classes will be available at the registration tables in the foyer 
of both the Elementary Building and Secondary Multi-Use Facility.

K-12 Prospective Student Visitor Days 
Tuesday, February 13, Thursday, March 22, and Wednesday, April 11, 
9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. each day
Students considering attending CCS in the fall may attend school all or 
part of the day.  Parents must register their child and provide emergency 
information.  We suggest that kindergarten and first grade parents visit 
each classroom with their child for 30-45 minutes only.
	 	 	 	 	

Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior
• 20 Years Experience
• Hardiplank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Pressure Washing
• Sheetrock Repair & Texturing
• Cabinet Painting
• Door Refi nishing & Replacement
• Wallpaper Removal
• Custom Staining
• Fence Replacement or Repair

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
NO PAYMENT UNTIL COMPLETION

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

YARDMASTERS, Inc.
“Where Beautiful Lawns Begin”

281-469-5158

Mulch - Flowers
Lawn Service - Clean Ups

Landscaping
Rock - Flagstone
Outdoor Lighting
Drainage Systems
Sprinkler Systems (LI 5455)

www.yardmastersinc.com

15420 Telge Road • SERVING NW HOUSTON SINCE 1990
FINANCING AVAILABLE • INSURED FOR YOUR PROTECTION
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Cy-Woods’ Wildcats 1st Annual 

“New Cat in Town” 
Classic Golf Tournament 

Cypress Lakes Golf Club • April 30, 2007

REGISTER NOW for Cy-Wood’s High School 1st Annual “New Cat in Town” Classic Golf Tournament at Cypress Lakes Golf 
Club on Monday, April 30, 2007.  Your team will participate in a day of golf, a great dinner and an array of prizes.  Player spots 
are limited to 144 so we encourage you to sign up today!  For more information and registration form, please contact hreichert@
houston.rr.com.

FOUR-MAN SCRAMBLE FORMAT (Registration at 11:00 a.m.)
12:30 PM SHOTGUN START

AFTER TOURNAMENT (Bar-b-que Meal, Awards, Silent Auction & Door Prizes)

SPECIAL EVENTS:
Hole-in-one Contest; Longest Drive; Closest-to-the-pin; Beat the Bandita; Putting Contest

COST
Golf Entry Fee of $150 per player ($600 per team)

Includes:  Green Fees & ½ Cart, Golfer’s Gift Bag, Meal, Range Balls, Refreshments

All proceeds benefit the CY-WOODS “All Sports” ATHLETIC BOOSTER CLUB

Tournament Sponsorship Levels are Available:

$5,000 Wildcats Sponsorship:  Receives 2 foursomes, a Wildcat Sponsor gift bag including a pair of golf shoes and a Cy-Woods 
golf shirt for each player, 4 hole signs, and special acknowledgement throughout the tournament.

$2,500 Crimson Red Sponsorship:  Receives 2 foursomes, a Cy-Woods golf shirt for each player and 4 hole signs.

$1,500 Gold Sponsorship:  Receives 1 foursome, a Cy-Woods golf shirt for each player and 2 hole signs.

$1,000 All Sports Sponsorship:  Receives 1 foursome and 2 hole signs.

$125 HOLE SPONSORSHIPS:  Receives recognition at a designated hole.

For more information on sponsorships, donating items for the silent auction and the golfer’s gift bags,
 please contact Dee Ann Creach at 281-304-8828 or dacreach@yahoo.com.
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The following young people are interested in making a little extra money.  
If you would like to be included, removed, or updated in the next issue, 
please contact Deborah Dunaway, dsd1951@mac.com. All information 
must be received by the 10th of the month.
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Teenage Jobseekers

Michelle, 18........•................................................................713-937-0727
Eileen, 16............•................................................................713-937-0727
Courtney, 13........•.......•..............•.........................................713-937-0288
Craig, 14..............•.......•..............•.........................................713-937-0288
Sage, 16...............•.......•.......................................................  713-896-4933
George, 16...........•.......•......•.................................................713-467-0932
Delania, 13..........•...............................................................  713-849-2812
Gabby, 16***......•.......•.......................................................  713-849-4596
Chelsea, 19..........•........	Summer Only...................................  713-983-7252
Chinyere, 14........•.......•..............•.......•................................  713-856-9495
Jessica, 19...........•...............................................................  713-849-3692
Patrick, 14...................•......•.......•........................................  713-937-0727
Kelechi, 13..................•......................•................................  713-856-9495
Benny, 12...................................................•.........................713-476-3750
Jared, 17.............................................................•.................832-467-9336
Kyle, 11..............•.......•..............•	...............	..... ...................713-849-9950
Tom, 14...............•.......•........................................................713-466-6878
Erika, 12**..........•.......•........................................................713-856-7192
Joe, 18................................................................•.................832-876-4191 
Christine, 19........•................................................................713-937-7595
Kyle, 11...............•................................................................713-849-9950
Joseph, 13*..........•.......•........................................................713-849-4892
Lindsay, 13**......•.......•........................................................713-466-5562
Robert, 12....................•......•.......•.........................................713-856-5264
Courtney, 15**....•.......•........................................................832-230-4239
DeAna, 14**+.....•................................................................713-466-7219
Meredith, 13........•.......•........................................................832-467-2222

Piano Lessons
Idil, age 15.........................................................................713-896-1833
Swim Lessons
Nicole, 16+ (Lifeguard Certified)......................................713-503-9931

*First Aid Certified with Boy Scouts              + CPR (Red Cross WSI certified)
** Red Cross Babysitting Program               ***Fluent in Spanish

Yorkshire Academy Parent Education Series recently featured 
Belinda Kaylani, owner of RoomMarkable Redo.  Ms. Kaylani 
gave numerous practical tips on how you can spruce up your decor 
for little or no money.  For more information you can visit www.
yorkshireacademy.com or belinda@room-markableredo.com.

State-of-the-Art Facility!
Elementary • Preschool • MDO

14120 Memorial (1 blk west of Kirkwood)

281-531-6088
Fully Accredited
www.yorkshire-academy.com

Est. 1984
email:yorkaca@swbell.net

Now
Registering for
the 2007/2008

School Year!

Come visit and see why 22 students
from your neighborhood

choose to attend Yorkshire Academy!

KELLY PEEL
Sales Manager
kelly@PEELinc.com 203 W. Main Street, Ste. D
512-989-8905, Ext. 22 Pfl ugerville, Texas 78660 

www.PEELinc.com
Peel, Inc.

     Not Available Online
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When you’re ready to sell your home...
For world class service, please contact:

Clive & Nancy Gardner
Lakes on Eldridge Resident Realtors®

Clive: 281-460-3168
cgardner@coldwellbankerunited.com

Nancy: 713-870-3169
ngardner@coldwellbankerunited.com

www.davidyoungteam.com
14201 Memorial Drive, Suite 202, Houston, TX 77079

HOME PRICES RISING!

In LAKES ON ELDRIDGE,
the picture was healthy:

   Year           Homes sold         Avg $/sq.ft.
2005                 80                    96.79
2006                 59                   104.29

Contrary to the national trend, home prices 
in Houston continue to rise, and sales 
volume increased yet again in 2006.

For more details, or a free 
evaluation of your home’s value, 

please contact us at any time.
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  %  Voice 512-989-8905                             V  www.PEELinc.com

Peel, Inc.
203 W. Main Street, Suite D
Pflugerville, Texas 78660
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PEEL, INC.

#1 In LAKES ON ELDRIDGE SALES 
 LAKES ON ELDRIDGE HOMEOWNER 

STEVE
HARDCASTLE

RE/MAX Westside Realtors
281-925-3047

www.stevehardcastle.com
• RE/MAX Westside #1 TOP PRODUCER for 18 years (’89 – ‘06) 
• Top Twenty Realtors in Houston-out of over 20,000 HAR 

members (Per Houston Business Journal) 
• Top 1% of all Realtors in North America (1989-2006)
• Top Twenty RE/MAX agents in Houston Area (out of 1700 

agents)
• Chairman’s Club; Hall of Fame; Lifetime Achievement Award 
• Certified Residential Specialist (held by only 4% of Realtors) 
• Broker; Relocation Expert; 25 years of real estate experience 

Site for Neighborhood News & Photos
www.loeneighbors.com


